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We’re improving your water system – Traffic Advisory 
 
Residents, businesses and motorists are advised that vehicular traffic on several streets in the Uptown  
Area will be closed to vehicular traffic or re-routed  on Saturday, February 13th and Sunday February 
14th.  Sewerage and Water Board crews will be repairing a series of valves on water lines in the area. 
 
The streets affected are listed below: 
 
Closed to vehicular traffic 
ON     FROM  TO 
Freret Street(Westbound lane) Napoleon Avenue Jena Street         6:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
Freret Street (Westbound lane) Upperline Street  Robert Street     7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 
There will be no access to Freret Street-westbound from Napoleon Avenue.  Northbound traffic on 
Napoleon Avenue will be redirected to St. Charles Avenue.  Southbound traffic on Napoleon Avenue 
will be redirected to S. Claiborne Avenue while work is in progress. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City infrastructure. 
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